
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
10/1/2025 
DOCUMENT NO.J4125-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Wednesday, October 1, 2025 10:10 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172 
FW: Unfair power bill increases 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Wednesday, October 1, 2025 9:46 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Unfair power bill increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to 
your office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Dustin Wayne Collins <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2025 11:44 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Unfair power bill increases 

Submitted 
Tue, 09/30/2025 -23:44 

Sender Information 
Dustin Wayne Collins 
dustincollins4619@gmail.com 
4077524755 

Subject 
Unfair power bill increases 

Message 
I am a born and raised Floridian. I’m not happy with the increase in my electric company rates and outrageous 
Hurricane hikes. It’s unfair that you get to choose if they raise their rates and not the people. We are drowning 
here in Florida and the extra security deposits are robbery after 6 years with Teco. My vote will be changing 
this year as I feel the common Floridian has no say in what we pay anymore. There just isn’t any help! ! Shame 
on you, and I’m a die hard republican! 

IP Address 
104.23.195.73 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (iPhone; CPU iPhone OS 18 6 2 like Mac OS X) AppleWebKit/605.1.15 (KHTML, like Gecko) 
GSA/388.0.81 1331708 Mobile/15E148 Safari/604.1 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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